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24th February 2017 

 

To Whom it may concern 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Commercial Potting Permit Holder, 

 

Please find attached an important consultation regarding the live wrasse pot fishery. 

 

The Authority wishes to understand how the management measures contained in the 

consultation may affect you. 

 

Please provide you response by Friday 7th April 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Hazel Mitchell 

Office Manager 

 

 


